
SUSTAINABLE CONNECTICUT COMMITTEE 
 

TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR 
 
Minutes Page 1 October 4, 2018 

 

Madden Room – South Windsor Town Hall 
 

ROLL CALL 
 

Members Present: Michael Gantick, Director of Public Works  
  Michele Lipe, Director of Planning 
  Barbara Kelly, Agricultural Land Preservation Advisory 
  Deputy Mayor Andrew Paterna, Town Council 
  Councilor Janice Snyder, Town Council 
 
Members Absent: Ray Favreau, Director of Parks & Recreation 
  David Marsh, Economic Development Commission 
 

CALL MEETING TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order at 11:03 a.m. 
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 
None 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
1. Review the Status of the Sustainable CT Application 

 
Michele Lipe conducted a review of the recent Bronze Award presented to South 
Windsor by the Sustainable CT Institute.  This included a review of each category 
in the system, and points awarded in each topic area.  The Committee reviewed 
each category and examined responses and the points applied for in order to 
receive recognition.   
 
In addition, there was a review of the chart prepared by the Chairperson that 
showed each topic area by title and possible points, as well as the points awarded 
to South Windsor. 
 

2. Discussion regarding the 2019 Goals for Sustainable Actions 
 

None 
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ITEM:   

 
New Business (Continued) 

 
3. Next Meeting 

 
Not discussed. 

 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
None 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
None 
 
CORRESPONDENCE/REPORTS: 
 
None 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
At 11:45 a.m. the meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Deborah W. Reid 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


